

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS

10th October 2016

Dear Parents/Carers.

Thank you for your continued support, as ever it is much appreciated. Our school year has started incredibly well and children in all years are working conscientiously and with enthusiasm.

Many thanks also to everyone who supported the school and helped to make our Open Morning on 8th October a positive and successful event. This is a significant occasion in the school's calendar where we hope to share, with new families, what Avalon has to offer. The children who attended on Saturday were brimming with knowledge and confidence as they worked with staff to welcome our visitors.

We received lots of compliments about the school and our children from our visitors and in particular they remarked on the excellent attitudes to learning shown in lessons and observed how mature, self – confident and caring the children at Avalon are.

As always I am incredibly proud of our team at Avalon and we look forward to the year ahead, together.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J Callaway, Headteacher





